Jessica Uran

4881 92" Avenue NW
New Town, ND 58763
307-679-8687

SBARE, NDSU, Dept. 7520
PO Box 6050

Fargo, ND 58108-6050
Ndsu.sbare@ndsu.edu

October 25, 2021

To whom it may concern,

| am writing you to show my support for NDSU horticulture. NDSU horticulture is particularly impottant
to me as a certified master gardener votunteer and diagnostician. | have a career in horticulture doing
what 1 love, being a Local Foods Coordinator for Nueta Hidatsa Sahnish College because of this
educational extension program offered by NDSU. If it weren't for NDSU Extension and horticulture, |
would have never found my passion!

Instructors of this program include many different individuals from NDSU that utitize NDSU
greenhouses for research and Extension services. | have heard that this horticulture greenhouse is
slated to be demolished. | am requesting SBARE to support adding greenhouses to the replacement
plans of Waldron Hall to atlow for horticulture research and Extenslon to continue. 1 support the
tegislative funding operating funds for horticulture through the initiative called Food Security and
Qutdoor Space.

Please take this request into consideration when making decisions.

Warm Regards,

Jessitea Uran

Jessie_05@msn.com



